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Membership of the NFSA, 

 

As we move forward into the next chapter of our organization, I would like to introduce 

you to the newest member of our board. 

 

Scott Brown of Clark County. Scott brings many years of both sides of the card. The paid 

side of things and as a volunteer for his local community. Please welcome this much-

needed asset to our board. 

  

In addition, I am pleased to announce the continuation of our current board. With the 

continued assistance of our Executive Director Mike Heidemann and our Past President 

Mark Flesher we are poised to continue for years to come.  

 

We were able to meet this year and had a great business meeting. Thank you to those that 

attended. It was refreshing being able to see all of you in person.  

 

I would like to thank our two dinner sponsors. TenCate and Jeff Sedivec hosted the 

reunion pool party. Thanks to LN Curtis and Dan Bria for sponsoring our banquet dinner. 

These two supporters of the NSFA made it possible for us to meet and give us some 

resemblance of normal. If you have the chance, please thank them.  

 

As we move forward let us concentrate on Virginia City our next host city. Our very own 

Al Drake is making the accommodations as we speak to be our first full conference, I 

know that he will not let us down. 

 

In closing, thank you to our members, we are all are excited to serve you. Please join us 

for our monthly zoom meetings, we are here for you to be your voice, express that voice. 

 

 

I wish you all great health for this next year. Please be safe 

Happy Fourth of July, 

 

 

 

 

Jim Foster 

NSFA President 

 

 

 


